
Birthdays 
 
We will set aside 10-15 minutes to celebrate your child’s birthday. Due to 
the academic expectations in fourth grade, we respectfully request that 
visitors do not come in for birthday celebrations. It is not necessary to 
send in a treat or items for your child’s birthday, but if you would like to, 
here are some suggestions: 

●​ Non-food items: pencils, stickers, mini notebooks, erasers, 
bookmarks, etc.  

●​ Food items: Cupcakes, pudding cups, cookies, rice krispy treats, 
etc. The food must be store-bought with an ingredient label on the 
container, as we have many food allergies and are cognizant of 
food safety. No frozen/refrigerated treats allowed.  

For treats, you need to bring ALL materials needed for the students 
to consume the treat, including napkins, spoons, etc. The teacher is 
not able to supply these items for all students.  
 
Please contact me through email AT LEAST 1 week before your child 
would like to celebrate due to our busy schedule.  
  
Also, please do not pass out birthday party invitations during the school 
day to avoid feelings being hurt.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Mrs. McGuire 
nmcguire@starpointcsd.org 


